
Serving the people of Cumbria cumbria.gov.uk/
a595grizebeck

Cumbria County Council

This consultation is to gather views on the proposed improvements to the 
A595 at Grizebeck before submitting a planning application in Summer 2021. 

The scheme seeks to improve the A595 from Chapels to Grizebeck. 

We are hoping to hold a face-to-face public consultation event 
but this may not be possible due to the restrictions from COVID-19.  

Three ‘Virtual Q and A’ events will be held online at the following times:

Have your say

Public Consultation  
on improvements to the
A595 at Grizebeck

Wednesday 23 June
Wednesday 30 June

Saturday 3 July

2:00pm to 3:30pm
6:00pm to 7:30pm
1:00pm to 2:30pm

For more details please visit:
cumbria.gov.uk/a595grizebeck


